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                                         KILLAWALLA COMMUNITY COUNCIL. 

                                          The minutes of the meeting of 9th March 2022 

IN ATTENDANCE: Ann Conway, Carmel Carter, Marie Herity, Florence McHale, Siobhán Jennings, 

Tracey Southwell, Tanya Jaeger, Anne Hallinan, Phil Higgins, Martin Gibbons, Ger O’Boyle, Micheáil 

Larkin and Mary Conway. 

 

APOLOGIES: Peter Jordan. 

 

GRAVEYARD: Price granite bench for graveyard and decide which one to get. When the walls are 

finished the tarmacadam will be done. 

 

SECURITY LIGHTS: Eamonn Walsh has put in sensors so that lights will come on. He is also 

looking for camera. 

 

PPA: Training for anyone that wants to do it. Brush up on your Irish. A lot of people interested in it. 

There is also drama and horoculture. 

 

CLÁR  FUNDING  SCHEME: Micheáil and Peter are exploring options  of funding with the council 

and also trying to get grant for loop walk. 

 

EASTER EGG HUNT: Is on 17th April at 3 pm outside for kids weather permitting. €2.50 per child. 

 

TURN AT BASQUILLS: Has started, trees cut, fencing wire moved in etc. 

 

SIGN ON PARTRY ROAD : Needs to be replaced cant be read. 

 

GROTTO:  Get new heathers put in at Grotto. Also hanging baskets. 

 

PPN NATIONAL TREE WEEK:  Free trees available for planting. Need to know number of trees 

and location for planting. 10 per bundle, maximum 50 per group. 

SPORTS DAY: When will we have it June or July? Date yet to be confirmed. 

ANNIVERSARIES: Still have not decided what date we will celebrate  Fr Michael Treacy’s and Fr 

Michael Farragher’s ordinations.We will have to find day that suits them both. 

CAR BOOT SALE:  Have it in Summer time, rent a table €10.00 also sell lotto tickets. 

WAR IN UKRAINE: What can we do ? what should we do? to help the poor people there. Should we 

do a charity walk or just donate money.   

CHARITY WALK:  (Walk with Charlie Bird) 3 rd April  at 1 pm was the day for our walk. Peter 

had signs up.  We met at Community centre and walked to Ballyburke approximately 6 km then back to 

the centre for tea and refreshments. There were people with buckets collecting along the way. There is 

also an on line donations to be set up for anyone who would like to donate to it.  

 Karen has stepped back from her roll due to other commitments. We thank her for her excellent work 

to date. We also wish her well.  

The next meeting was agreed for Tuesday 5th April 2022 at 8.30pm. 


